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Take a look at a few of our courses and workshops
coming up in the next couple of months (green

courses are face to face)…





Keep an eye on our website www.wakefieldrecoverycollege.nhs.uk for up-to-date information on courses and
workshops. And don’t forget, for now, as we have to follow NHS England guidance, we must all still wear a

face mask
when mobile indoors at any of our courses/workshops (but we can now take these off when we're sat down)

and adhere to 2m social distancing.



http://www.wakefieldrecoverycollege.nhs.uk/










Take a break 
A short poem sent in by one of our students 


